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TF-26/6 Dated:-21-05-2022
To,
Shri Arvind Verdinikar
Director
(HR), BSNL Board
New Delhi.

Subject:- New Promotion Policy for non-executive employees — reg.

Respected Sir,

Kindly, recollect the discussions of 17" instant on the issue referred above. If you
remember we have emphatically demanded for new promotion policy as non-executive
workers are suffocating and suffering due to discriminatory policy in present upgradation

steps for formulation of new promotion policy as urged for. The issue was also

discussed in National Council.
With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Chandeshwa Singh)
General Secretary
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